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Newberry Hill Rd

 Culvert Replacement Project

Kitsap County Public Works
614 Division Street, MS-26
Port Orchard, WA 98366

Kitsap County Department of Public Works is replacing a
deteriorating 36-inch diameter culvert under NW Newberry Hill Rd
with a fish passable concrete box culvert.

Project Will:
Replace a failing culvert at Little Anderson Creek with a new
concrete box culvert
Enhance stream function and fish passage
Reconnect the natural wildlife corridor
Maintain the roadway function for vehicles, pedestrians, and bicycles

What to Expect:
NW Newberry Hill Rd will be closed in the immediate vicinity of the
project throughout the summer vacation period of Klahowya
Secondary School. This closure is aimed at expediting the project's
completion, enhancing cost-effectiveness, and ensuring the safety of
both work crews and motorists
A detour route will be posted prior to the road closure
Access to private driveways will not be impacted

Title VI: Kitsap County Public Works Roads Division assures that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, or national
origin, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and as amended, and the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987
(P.I. 100.259) be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under
any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance from the Washington State Department of Transportation

For more information visit kcowa.us\project or call Kitsap1: 360.337.5777
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